Garhag & Recycling

COLLECTION DELAY

NOTICE
TO
VILLAGE OF ALLOUEZ
RESIDENTS

NO SOLID WASTE SERVICE ON
Tuesday, December 25, 2018 or Tuesday, January 1, 2019

There will be no garbage or recyclables collected on Tuesday,
December 25,2018 or Tuesday, January 1, 2019 due to the

Christmas and New Year’s Day Holiday. NOTE: Monday’s collection
will remain on Monday.

Garbage and recycling collection will be delayed by one (1) day
for the days remaining in those weeks. Therefore, Tuesday’s
collection will occur on Wednesday, Wednesday’s collection will
move to Thursday and Thursday’s collection will move to Friday.

REMINDER: Put the garbage and recycling carts out at the curb
by 6:00 a.m. on your pickup day.



